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Dear WVCHIP Guardian:  
 
This letter is to tell you about an upcoming change in the West Virginia Children’s Health Insurance 
Program (WVCHIP).   
 
On January 1, 2021, WVCHIP will become part of Mountain Health Trust, a managed care program. Your 
child will remain enrolled in WVCHIP and their WVCHIP benefits (covered services) will not change.   
 
WVCHIP is making this change to better assist with your child’s heath care needs.  Under Mountain Health 
Trust, you will choose a managed care organization (MCO) and a primary care physician (PCP).  MCOs help 
ensure your child receives scheduled preventive care and coordinates other health care needs of your 
child. 
 
What happens next? 
In November 2020, you will receive a welcome packet in the mail with this logo:    
 

 
 
Inside the welcome packet you’ll find important information about the MCOs, how to enroll in the MCO 
you choose, and how to choose your child’s primary care physician.  There are three MCOs to choose 
from. To help make your decision, you may want to talk with your child’s doctor to find out which MCOs 
your doctor works with.   
 
For more information about the Mountain Health Trust program, visit www.mountainhealthtrust.com. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
WVCHIP 

 

http://www.mountainhealthtrust.com/

